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Email to EL Attendees:

Dear Past EL Attendee:

The NIST MEP Emerging Leadership Program has been operating for 9 years!  We wanted to take this 

year prior to the 10th year and understand more about the program’s role in your MEP work and ways in 

which we may be able to improve this initiative.

If you would be so kind we’d love to have you fill out this survey (link) which should take a maximum of 

10 minutes.  Your input and insight as a past awardee will be invaluable to improving the program as we 

approach our 10th year.

Thank you for your participation in the program and your contributions to the MEP system as a whole.

Sincerely

Tab Wilkins

Email to Center Directors

Dear Center Director:

The NIST MEP Emerging Leadership Program has been operating for 9 years!  We wanted to take this 

year prior to the 10th year and understand more about the program’s role in your MEP work and ways in 

which we may be able to improve this initiative.

If you would be so kind we’d love to have you fill out this survey (link) which should take a maximum of 

10 minutes.  Your input and insight as a Center Director who has sent students will be invaluable to 

improving the program as we approach our 10th year.

Thank you for your participation in the program and your contributions to the MEP system as a whole.

Sincerely

Tab Wilkins


